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[ NORDIC SUPPLIERS ]

Are you updated on the water use in your food company?
Water reduction, reuse and recycling are central parts of the sustainability agenda in the food industry. In the fall 
2021, water experts will meet in Herning for the conference ‘Water in the Food Industry’.

A part of hi Tech & Industry Scandinavia

www.ifc-watercongress.dk
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The second IFC Water Congress takes place on the 
6th and 7th of October 2021 as part of the hi Tech 
& Industry Expo in Herning and together with the 
acknowledged International FOOD Contest. The 
theme of the congress is “Water in the Food Indu-
stry” and covers the sustainability and circular eco-
nomy agendas that are so present in the food indu-
stry as well as in the rest of the world. 

The Programme Committee behind has elabo-
rated a programme, that will equip the audience 
to reflect on the water use in their company. Søren 
Nøhr Bak, Expertise Director - Water in Food & Be-
verage, NIRAS, is member of the Programme Com-
mittee, and he is very pleased that the congress 
will take place and physical meetings will again be 
possible. 
	 What are your expectations to IFC Water Congress 
2021?
	 I look forward to getting inspiration on the ho-
listic plan, get the broad overview spiced up with 
practical solutions, debates, and discussions with 
likeminded fellows from the industry. 

	 Why would you recommend anyone to attend the 
IFC Water Congress?
	 Because you get insight into the technical soluti-
ons and the progress of water efficiency of different 
companies and how the authorities manage this 
area. 

There is huge potential in water for authorities 
and food & beverages companies, because water is 
one of the big sustainability parameters – both in 
production and in supply. 

An example that will also be part of the congress 
programme is Carlsberg Breweries new recircula-
tion plant in Fredericia, which was inaugurated 6th 
of May. The new plant allows Carlsberg to half their 
water consumption and save more than 500 million 
litres of water. 
	 Based on your experience with the last IFC Water 
Congress in 2018, what are your thoughts?
	 I have great expectations because the last con-
gress was a fantastic event. The industry, the uni-
versities, suppliers, and authorities get together to 
see how to perform better. 

Søren Nøhr Bak

For more information: 
Isabel Sande Frandsen, 
Project Coordinator,
isf@maelkeritidende.dk, 
phone: 2221 4025. 


